
Dear Editor, 

Thank you for your quick and positive processing of our revised manuscript. We have changed the 

typo (“is” to “in”) in the sentence “The key challenge of network sectorization lies in finding ways to 

efficiently divide the network inis as many DMAs as possible”, according to your comment, in the 

revised manuscript uploaded together with this letter. 

 

Best wishes, 

Marius Rokstad & Karel van Laarhoven 


